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Dear Authors, Tran Thi Thuy Nga 

I am pleased to inform you that your manuscript entitled [Quality Assurance in 
Preschool Teacher Training According to the Aun-Qa Approach] has been accepted 
for publication in the Tuijin Jishu/Journal of Propulsion Technology. 

After a thorough review process, the reviewers and the editorial board have 

recognized the significant contribution of your work to the field of Propulsion 

Engineering and Technology. Your research methodology, analysis, and conclusions 

were found to be rigorous and insightful, making a valuable addition to the discourse 

on Journal’s Scope. 

We appreciate your commitment to producing high-quality research and your 

contribution to the field of Propulsion Engineering and Technology. We are confident 

that your work will be of great interest to our readership and will stimulate further 

research and discussion. 

We would like to thank you for your submission and congratulate you on your 

successful acceptance. We look forward to publishing your work in the upcoming issue 

of the Tuijin Jishu/Journal of Propulsion Technology. 
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